
Rite of Passage programs offer youth positive experiences, in part, because of our strong relation-
ships with local community partners. This is especially true at Sycamore Canyon Academy where 
the Saddlebrooke Rotary Club (a longtime partner) once again made a difference to the lives of our 
program’s youth. In an effort to improve the educational environment at the school, the Saddle-
brooke Rotary Club donated $2,000 to upgrade the technology that students use to complete their 
assignments.

Neil Depper, the President of the Rotary Club and George Corrigan presented SCA Program Director 
Tim Gloston with an official check for the Education Department that will be used to purchase ten 
Chrome Book laptops that the students can use for credit recovery, resume building and searching 
for future employment opportunities. Additionally, Mr. Corrigan (who leads an organization that 
donates books to those in need of them) has secured over $30,000 of book donations that will con-
tribute to SCA’s on-campus library.

Thanks to the gracious efforts of our community partners, the education department at Sycamore 
Canyon will continue to assist its students in achieving their academic and professional goals.


